
 

 
 

 
September 2017  
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 

Year 7 Welcome Party – Thursday 14th September 2017 
 

I am delighted by the start that our wonderful Year 7 students have made since joining our Academy.  I 
have been genuinely amazed at how quickly and calmly they have settled into Academy life. Standards of 
uniform have been immaculate too and I would like to thank all parents and carers for ensuring that 
students adhere to the very high standards of uniform that we have here at the Academy.  
 
To further strengthen the very positive and supportive relationships that we have developed with Year 7 
parents and carers, I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our annual Year 7 Welcome Party. 
This is a fun event and provides a great opportunity for parents and carers to meet key members of staff, 
particularly tutors who are responsible for the pastoral care of their students.  
 
Equally, the evening provides a wonderful opportunity to meet other parents of students within your child’s 
tutor group to develop those all-important networks which act as a source of additional communication and 
support away from school.  
 
The evening will begin at 6.30pm until 7.30pm in our Lecture Theatre and will include music, 
entertainment, quizzes and a range of games that families can participate in as well as a brief review of this 
year’s summer school and an update on important information that parents will find useful relating to 
Academy systems and processes.  There is no cost for this event.  
 
We would be delighted to welcome you to our event on the evening. If you would like to attend what will no 
doubt be a hugely popular event, please complete the reply slip below and return this to your child’s tutor 
no later than Monday 11th September.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Evans 
Head of Y7  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -----------------
------Please return this slip to your child’s tutor by Monday 11th September 2017.  
 
Year 7 Welcome Party – Thursday 14th September 2017, 6:30pm – 7.30pm 
 
Student name________________________________________ Tutor group____________________ 
 
I /We are able/unable to attend. Please reserve _____ places 
.   
Parent Name (s) _______________________________ Parent signature________________________ 
 
Any queries that you would like to discuss on the evening: 



 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


